

FADS Committee Meeting  
Monday 11<sup>th</sup> October, 2021 at 7.30pm

Minutes

**Present: Kevin, Anna, Tony, Sheila and Jeannie**

**Apologies:** Gerry and Andy

	Discussion	Actions
1	<p><b>Welcome from the Chair</b> Kevin welcomed everyone</p>	
2	<p><b>Minute of Meeting of 14 September 2021</b> Matters Arising: Andy has agreed to re-join the committee. Props from Calamity Jane have been removed from the Hall. Grants: it was agreed to delete the carpet from the Minutes on 14 Sept. We should consider an alternative surface for the stage floor. The Minutes were adopted by the Committee</p>	
3	<p><b>Meeting with Carole Williams from SCDA</b> It was agreed that Carole's contribution and method of gaining views from FADS worked well, including how to identify and mitigate risks. Kevin will enquire about Royalties. It was felt that singers may need to step back from the stage front. Kevin, Anna and Tony &amp; Jane would set out information and advice for both cast and audience.</p>	<p><b>Kevin Anna Tony &amp; Jane</b></p>
4	<p><b>Revue:</b> The Committee may need to re-visit the SCDA Template.</p>	
5	<p><b>Financial Report</b> <b>Current Account £1086.33</b> <b>Deposit Account £5205.97</b> Anna reported on 2 memberships paid – Irene and Barbara</p>	

	<p>A gift of uniforms was given with a cheque for £100 to have the trousers cleaned. Sheila has thanked the donor.</p> <p>It was agreed that a gift of £50 be donated to SCDA in appreciation of Carole's time.</p> <p>The radio mike licence has expired.</p>	<p><b>Anna</b></p> <p><b>Anna</b></p>
<b>6</b>	<p><b>SCDA dates</b></p> <p>The Festival will take place in Killin on 3-5 March</p> <p>The next round should be on 18-19 March but not a fixed date yet</p> <p>The Scottish Final will be in Kirkwall on 21-23 April</p> <p>The British Final will be in Rhyl on 24-25 June</p>	
<b>7</b>	<p><b>Beyond the Revue</b></p> <p>19<sup>th</sup> March HOUSEBOUND for one act play Festival. Another two were identified by reading group as possible one acts: Monkey's Paw (4m1f) and Couples (1mand 1f). Kevin suggested we think about an attractive full length play to appeal to a large audience.</p>	
<b>8</b>	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting</b></p> <p>Wed 27<sup>th</sup> October Production team (JW, T and LF, SF, JS and SM and Wed 10<sup>th</sup> November Full committee</p> <p>Tony requested an earlier note of the Agenda in case anyone wished to add items</p> <p>Jane to be asked to attend next meeting.</p> <p>The meeting closed with thanks to Kevin.</p>	